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DZONGKHAG ADMINISTRATION
PEMA GATSHEL
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NOTIFICATION

The Dzongkhag Administration, Pema Gatshel would like to kindly noti$r all the interested

applicants that the vacant post for Ambulance Driver is hereby withdrawn with immediate

effect due to unavoidable circumstance. However, other vacant post shall remain same as

announced in Kuensel and Bhutan Broadcasting Service.

Inconvenience cause is highly regretted.

For further clariJication kindly contact Human Resource Office at 07-471168 during

office hour.
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